
 

February 4, 2015 
 
 
Diane Curran      Henry B. Robertson 
Harmon, Curran, Spielberg     Great Rivers Environmental Law Center 
  & Eisenberg, L.L.P.     319 N. Fourth Street, Suite 800 
1726 M Street N.W. Suite 600   St. Louis, Missouri  63102 
Washington, D.C.  20036 
 
David R. Lewis 
Pillsbury Winthrop Shaw Pittman LLP 
2300 N Street, NW 
Washington, DC  20037-1128 
 
 
Re: In the Matter of UNION ELECTRIC CO. (Callaway Nuclear Power Plant, Unit 1) 
 Docket No. 50-483-LR, Notification of Potentially New, Relevant, and Material 
 Information 
 
Dear Parties: 
 
 In conformance with the Commission’s policy on notification of all parties of potentially 
new, relevant, and material information, counsel for the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
staff (Staff) hereby informs the parties that yesterday, February 3, 2015, the Staff asked the 
Commission to authorize the Director of the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation to issue a 
renewed operating license for Callaway Nuclear Power Plant, Unit 1 (Callaway).  The renewed 
license would authorize Callaway to operate for an additional 20 years beyond the expiration of 
its current license, or until October 18, 2044.  In support of its request, the Staff provided the 
Commission with the results of its review of the Callaway license renewal application, submitted 
by Union Electric Company (doing business as Ameren Missouri), owner and operator of 
Callaway.  This request is now pending before the Commission and can be obtained through 
the Agencywide Documents Access and Management System via Accession No. 
ML14321A700.   
 
      Respectfully submitted, 

 
/Signed (electronically) by/ 
Beth Mizuno  
Counsel for NRC Staff 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Mail Stop O-15 D21 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 
(301) 415-3122  
Beth.Mizuno@nrc.gov  

 
 

cc:   Service List
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UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

 
 
In the Matter of         ) 
           ) 
UNION ELECTRIC CO.        ) Docket No. 50-483-LR 
(Callaway Nuclear Power Plant, Unit 1)      ) 
           )  
 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 
Pursuant to 10 C.F.R. § 2.305 (revised), I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing  
“CORRESPONDENCE REGARDING POTENTIALLY NEW, RELEVANT, AND MATERIAL 
INFORMATION” dated February 4, 2015, have been served upon the Electronic Information 
Exchange, the NRC’s E-Filing System, in the above captioned proceeding, this 4th day of 
February, 2015. 

 
      /Signed (electronically) by/ 

            Beth Mizuno  
            Counsel for NRC Staff 

      U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
      Office of the General Counsel 
      Mail Stop O-15-D21 
      Washington, DC 20555 
      Telephone: (301) 415-3122  
      E-mail: Beth.Mizuno@nrc.gov  
 

 
 
 
 
Dated at Rockville, Maryland 
this 4th day of February, 2015 

 
 
 


